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Southwark Council Highway Projects 
 Direct Dial – 01732 600700 
 Date: 04/01/2024 
To whom it may concern 

 

Notification of upcoming Cox’s Walk Footbridge – Refurbishment Works  

 
The affected site, measures proposed and anticipated duration are as detailed: 
 

Works  Work Description Duration Closure 

Cox’s Walk Footbridge  

Carry out 
refurbishment to 

Cox’s Walk 
Footbridge 

Work programme 
starts 15/01/2024 

and is due for 
completion on 

the 05/03/2024  

Access to Cox’s Walk will be closed at 
both ends of the Footbridge during the 

programme of refurbishment works. 
Access and egress to Sydenham Hill 
Woods via Cox’s Walk will be closed 

from the 15/01/2024 

 
 

The above proposed start date may be subject to change due to unforeseen circumstances 
 
These works may cause some disruption to residents and visitors.  However, we will endeavour to keep this to a minimum.  
The duration specified above is indicative but we will do our best to complete the works in the minimum time possible. It 
is possible that the works may take longer than expected it we encounter any unforeseen difficulties for example bad 
weather. 
 
In order for these works to be carried out in a safe working manner, the access to the footbridge will be closed at both 
ends of the footbridge and Cox’s Walk will be closed from the 15/01/2024 until completion of the bridge works to allow 
free movement of site plant.  A diversion route will be provided for all residents and visitors during the works. 

 
Should you have any queries regarding the execution of the works, or you have any specific access requirements, please 
do not hesitate to contact FM Conway Control Centre on 01732600700 or contact us via email, 
southwarkenquiries@fmconway.co.uk where we will do our best to assist you. Please quote the borough (Southwark) 
and site location (Cox’s Walk) on calling. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. We hope you appreciate that the short term inconvenience will be 
worthwhile given the long term benefits to the community. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

FM Conway 
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SITE LOCATION PLAN 
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